
 

Free Trees! 
Ace Hardware

was once again the 
place for the 
community to 
celebrate Earth Day 
in April. As part of a 
long-standing 
tradition, Ace and 
our district 
purchased 1500 tree 
seedlings to 
distribute to local 
residents. The Junior 
Conservation Board 
was on hand to 
greet folks and 
answer questions.  

There was a 
tremendous response from 
the community, in spite of 
the spitting snow, and we 
appreciate all who braved 

the weather to plant trees! 


